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OFFICIALS' NEWSLETTER 

Greetings from the Chair 

By: Dana Covington 

2024 is underway! The National Officials Committee met earlier this month to develop our goals for the 

future, which are largely based on the feedback we received from the 2023 winter survey that was made 

available to all LSC Officials Chairs and all officials who attended the 2023 winter championship meets. A 

sincere thank you to those of you who took the time to provide constructive feedback with both positive 

comments and items that we are now set to work on. Your thoughtful responses are appreciated. 

In preparation for developing our goals, we wanted to look back and see what was accomplished since the 
last survey from the winter of 2019. We have had some MAJOR hurdles during the last four years between 

COVID and OTS. Even with these hurdles, the NOC answered much of the feedback that was received in 

2019. 
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